
 

 

Parliamentary Question – Compensation Orders 

Date:  29 January 2015 

 

Asked by: Paul Blomfield MP 

 

Question:  

What the terms of reference are of the work the University of Derby is conducting 

for her Department to assess the need for extension of the remit of the 

Gangmasters Licensing Authority to sectors beyond its current remit? 

Response:  

The University of Derby has not been contracted by the Home Office to assess 

the remit of the Gangmasters Licensing Authority. 

 

The University is collaborating with the Gangmaster Licensing Authority to 

develop an academy which will offer those within the labour supply chain and 

others training on how to spot the signs of worker exploitation. This will  

enable them to enhance their checks on workers’ treatment and welfare and 

identify hidden forms of exploitation. The Gangmasters Licensing Authority have 

already piloted aspects of this training with the supermarket Sainsbury’s. 
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